

Adele Healy President Brian Vassallo Vice President George Palaziol Secretary Robert Campbell Treasurer

May 23, 2017

Mayor Eric Garcetti 200 N. Spring Street Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re: Staffing the Harbor Area Jail

Dear Mayor Garcetti:

At its publicly noticed meeting on May 15, 2017, the Board of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council passed the following resolution:

"The Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council moves that Mayor Eric Garcetti, in an effort to curb the culture of crime, poverty, homelessness and drug abuse in San Pedro, work with the Los Angeles Police Department to ensure that there are available funds to immediately open and staff our local jail."

Thank you for taking the time to review our resolution. We look forward to your response.

Yours sincerely,

Adele Healy, President

Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council

cc: Councilman Joe Buscaino; Captain Oreb, LAPD Harbor Division

